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Mr. Nae Ismail
President
BESTEK Micro Devices

& Systems Inc.
21-2485 Lancaster Road
Ottawa, Ontario
K1B 5L1

Dear Mr. Ismail:
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OTTAWA, ONTARIO

K1A OG2

February 28, 1989

Thank you for your le.tter of February 17 and for your

interest in the Turks and Cai"cos Islands. A copy of your

letter and its enclosures have been passed to Mr. Dan McKenzie

and to Mr. O.H. Timmins, Director, Americas Bureau, Business

Cooperation Branch, CIDA for their information.

Should you wish to pursue!the question of technology
transfer and the possibility of a joint venture project in
cooperation with CIDA's Industrial Cooperation Program I would
suggest that you contact Mr. Timmins (997-0537).

Yours sincerely,

c.c. Mr. Dan McKenzie

Mr. O.H. Timmins

Pierre Ducharme
Acting Director
Caribbean and Central
America Relations
Division
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